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Earlier this month I worked with the Mayor's Office and other elected officials  to organize  a

briefing for affected community boards on the many events going on in our neighborhoods

in the lead up to the Super Bowl this Sunday, February 2. While the Mayor’s Office was able

to allay many concerns surrounding these events, there may still be issues that arise. If you

encounter any problems or noise issues, 311 will have a special Super Bowl Team directly

connected to the organizers. Please share any concerns or complaints -- including the 311 case

number -- with my office so that my team can follow up. Click here for the city's official

guide to Super Bowl events and download the PDF below of the NYPD's guide to events and

as tips for staying safe on Super Bowl Boulevard, which stretches along Broadway from 34th

Street to 47th Street.

http://www.nycgo.com/articles/2014-super-bowl-events-around-new-york-city

